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Board Member, Open 

Welcome, Pledge of Allegiance;  Suzanne Contreas 

Invocation:  Suzanne Contreas  

Guest Rotarians:  None              Guests:  None 

Attendance:  Suzanne Contreas, John Somes, Matt Schroeder, Tom 

Standring, Annelie Sirois and Neal Waldman 

Bulletin Editor:  John Somes 

Announcements 
 Monday, June 22 meeting is cancelled 
 Suzanne is working on setting up our first Non-Zoom meeting.  DPYC 

technically will not be available for awhile.  Due to being a function hall 
and not a restaurant.  They are not in Phase 2.   

 Thursday—Please attend  District Installation Dinner  Must Register.  

 
* Dues:  Matt Schroeder reminded us about 2020 annual dues.  An email 
was sent out earlier this week as well as a letter. 

 Barry Kaplan has finalized the design for face masks with out logo we 
will donate to needs individuals or organizations. Should be arriving this 
week or next week. 

* Note from Brian Ahern:  We have received a request for our club to assist the 
Town with assembling and distributing PPE packages 

Thursday, June 25, 10 A.M. we need at least 15 people to prepare the bags for 
distribution (we have about 10).  BOH purchased 15,000 masks (two per bag) which 
will be packaged up on the 25

th
 

Friday, June 26, 9 A.M. to 12 noon (or until supplies run out), we need at least 30 
people to distribute the bags (we have about 13).  We are modeling the give-away 
in terms of volunteer numbers on another local community’s give-away, so I think 
we’re on solid ground as far the number of volunteers is concerned. 

If anyone is interested, they should e-mail Ann: afreitas@danversma.gov and copy 
Jen Breaker: jbreaker@danversma.gov 

The event will be held at Danvers High School (June 25 arrival @ 10 A.M.) for as-
sembling bags and (June 26 arrival time at 9 A.M.) for distribution of same.  I will 
have more information available as we get closer to the date. It would be helpful if 
they identified himself/herself as a Rotarian when contacting Ann/Jen. 

DATE:   Thursday, June 25, 2020 
TIME:   7:00pm to 8:00pm 

Come one, come all and join with the celebration of the wonderful job our current 
club President's have accomplished this year and welcome our Presidents for the 
new Rotary year 2020-21.   

This will be a unique and very different Installation for District 7930 but we all 
need to band together, support and celebrate one another!  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN__RkTeJiiTWCx6Wt_Vc-wZg 

Danvers Rotary   www.DanversRotary.org June 15, 2020 

Service Above Self 

Club Meetings 
Virtual  

Zoom Meeting Until 
Further Notice: 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Danvers Community YMCA                     

34 Pickering Street, Danvers 

www.DanversYMCA.org                          

978-774-2055 

GET INVOLVED 

Announcements Cont. 
 
Rotary Pavilion:  Neal Waldman discussed the repairs and the $10K allo-
cated towards the Rotary Pavillion.  Neal has been in contact with the Town 
and the DPW in regards to repairs and potential costs. 
 
Tom Standring has a Rotary Moment that he would like to share with us— 
Rotary District 7930 Memorial Service + Reflections 2020  Please take 5 minutes of 
your time to view.  Very moving.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZT1cQO4Pi-
0&t=448s 

 
Rotary BINGO announcement and reminder from Barry Kaplan 
 
Now is the time to sign up for the next Bingo Night to benefit Gift of Life International, 
our Rotary affiliated 501c3 charity that serves children with congenital heart disease 
who live in  countries where they would not live without our providing surgery and 
training teams from the US and other Western countries to take care of them.  If you 
open the 2 videos in my sister’s signature below, you will find information on GOLI 
and her Humanized Care Program. the first is 11 minutes and the second is 1 minute.  
  
1. Cards cost $25 each and you may purchase any amount of cards you would like. 
The winners of the Bingos will be awarded an  $25 Amazon card for the following: 
-First to achieve a vertical bingo 

-First to achieve a horizontal bingo 

-First to achieve a diagonal bingo 

-First to achieve all 4 corners of a card 
 

2. All cards purchased must be played all at once, and a winner in each category can 
be on one card.   You will receive your cards by email by the day before the event and 
must be able to print them out at home. if you cannot print them please let me 
know.  
To Purchase cards, please go to the website of Gift of International, Inc and donate 
$25 per card, on the Donate tab. When the site asks for which fundraiser, please 
check or write in Fredlee's Bingo fundraiser July 9, 2020. You will receive your cards 
after paying for them closer to July 9th.. 
3. You can send this email to your friends, colleagues  and family to ask them to 
play.  Please send me  their names, email addresses and number of cards requested 
as soon as you know.  
4. If any of your friends or family want to talk with me about any questions they may 
have about GOLI, please give them my contact information. 
 

Our children around the globe as well as I thank you for your help!! 
Barry Kaplan and my 

Sister – Fredlee Kaplan 
  

 Fredlee Ann Kaplan, LCSW-R, LMFT 
Vice President, Gift of Life International, Inc 
Healing little hearts around the world 
Rotary Club of New York, District 7230 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gKvZAKA3mYg&authuser=0 

https://youtu.be/Tp0JmJEIgfU 
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ADVERTISEMENT—Support The Club 

NEW—Rotoracle Ad space now available.  Email 

jsomes@danversymca.org for info on specs and space 

available. 

 

 

May 18 virtual Zoom meeting snapshot 



Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

Raffle:  No raffle today.  

BREAD:  No Bread Today 

Sheriffs Report:  No collection due to virtual meeting  
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